Stoll Berne

Sinking Building Case

Keith Ketterling obtained a $3.9 million judgment against a foundation subcontractor in a “sinking building” case. The matter involved complex geotechnical issues.
After obtaining settlements with two primary insurers, the firm is currently litigating a bad faith claim against the non-settling excess insurer.
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